

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Principal Private Secretary

15 November 1993

Dear Mark

PRIME MINISTER'S SPEECH TO THE LORD MAYOR'S BANQUET

I attach a copy of the text for the Prime Minister's speech at the Guildhall this evening. It will be issued to the press under an embargo until 9.00 pm this evening.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries to all Cabinet Ministers and to Melanie Leech in the Cabinet Office.

ALEX ALLAN

Mark Ormerod Esq Lord Chancellor's Office